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11th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I wanted to thank you for your support in our inspection this week. I am very proud of all of our 

students, who were an absolute credit to you and to the school. 

 

We are not able to share details from the inspection until the report is published, which will not 

be for a number of weeks. 

 

Thank you for your attendance at our various parents’ evenings over the last few weeks. I hope 

that you feel that your child is making progress but if you do have any concerns, and certainly if 

you were not able to attend parents’ evening, then please make contact with your child’s 

Head of Year. 

 

We are expecting all examinations to run as normal this year. Your child may be receiving 

support with Catch Up provision in school and may also have been given some important work 

to complete over half term. Students are working exceptionally hard in lessons, but any 

additional work that they complete at home will also benefit them hugely. You can find details 

of set work on Show My Homework and Google Classroom. 

 

Finally, we are currently celebrating the fact that we have sent off applications for 272 students 

to attend university next year. This is a record number of university applications for our school, 

and we are so proud of all of the students who have worked so hard to reach this point. 

 

I hope that you and your children have a lovely half term. 

 

With my best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mrs M  

Headteac 

Mrs M Pye 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


